
Summer 2022

Dear Students,

Welcome to 4th Grade!  I cannot wait to meet each and every one

of you.  We are going to have a fantastic year together. In 4th grade,

you will have the opportunity to switch teachers for many of your

classes.  I will be your homeroom, reading, and writing teacher.

I hope you all had a wonderful summer.  My family and I spent

time swimming at the pool and going to Rehoboth Beach in Delaware.

We all enjoyed playing tennis and having s’mores by our fire pit as well.

You may know my son Patrick because he is going into 4th grade at

Uwchlan Hills too!  My other son, Jack, is going into 7th grade and my

daughter, Kait, is in high school and plays on the basketball team.

Please start thinking about your favorite memory from this

summer that you would like to share with the class during the first

week of school. I’d like each of you to bring in one small object to

share with the class during the first week of school.  I can’t wait to

hear about the books you’ve been reading as well!

Our Back to School night is on Tuesday August 23rd. I look

forward to seeing you that evening and telling you more about the

exciting things I have planned for 4th grade.

Get ready for an awesome year ahead!

Best Wishes,

Mrs. Cruice


